Cub Mfg News 8-28-15

By Mr. Ryan Lamb and Students

4th Week of School

We would like to say a H UGE THAN K YOU tO KOeh|er
Weld | ng S u pply for outfitting our class with new Weldmark Welding Helmets,

Green Welding Jackets, Leather Welding Gloves, Leather Driver Gloves, Safety Glasses, Shade
5 Cutting Glasses, Mig Pliers, Tip Cleaners, Strikers, Wire Brushes, Chipping Hammers, Tape
Measures, Flashlights, and Casters for our welding tables. They are also donating 2 new
Millermatic welding machines. We are very appreciative of the support that Dave Ungru and his
team at Koehler Welding Supply has given Cub Manufacturing.
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*The students wearing shorts weren’t welding, we were so excited we just had to get a photo.



The maintenance men have been hard at work preparing the Amatrol lab with proper electrical
outlets.

We are finishing painting our storage rack system.



We have are working on the frames for our welding tables. We will have a total of 4 tables, 1 for
each welder.
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We have also been working on an exoskeleton for the ventilation system so we can place the
ductwork opening in a location and have it stationary, and be able to move it to a new location
and have it be rigid there as well.



Thank you again
Koehler Welding Supply



